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Friday 10th January 2025 

 

Dear Families,   
  

Year 6 (current Year 5) Residential to PGL Osmington Bay, 15th – 17th October 2025 
  
 
Thank you for the payment of your £40.00 non-refundable deposit. I can confirm that your child has been 
allocated a place on the PGL Osmington Bay residential on 15th – 17th October 2025. We are really looking 
forward to the new opportunities and experiences that the children will have a chance to participate in.   
  
I can confirm that the full cost of the trip is £226.15   
 
You have paid £40.00 deposit, therefore the balance left to pay is £186.15 
  
To spread the cost, we have set up a payment plan for the remainder of the amount, with the first instalment 
due by 10.00am on Friday 31st January 2025. Our payment method is online via the MCAS App. You will 
find the payment under the Trips tab – click to enrol and make a payment. You can pay in full by adding all 
items to your basket, or in the instalments as stated. We can take card payments via the office if needed. 
Once the first payment has been made, further payments should show in the ‘Outstanding Payments’ tab. 

Please note that the first payment is called ‘deposit’ on MCAS – this is not another deposit, just the way that 
the system recognises instalment plans. 

Payment Schedule: 

10.00am Friday 31st January                    £36.15 
10.00am Friday 28th February                  £30.00 
10.00am Friday 28th March                       £30.00 
10.00am Friday 25th April                         £30.00 
10.00am Friday 23rd May                          £30.00 
10.00am Friday 27th June                         £30.00            Full balance to be paid by this date. 
 
 
Full details about the activities and clothing / equipment requirements will be provided nearer the time.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy Office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  

 
  
Mr. S Bone 
Head Teacher 


